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30th November 2023 

 

Dear Families 

 

Adverse weather forecast 

 

As you are no doubt aware there was snow in the local area today.  School remains 

open although you are of course welcome to collect your child early due to local 

conditions.   

The forecast for the next few days remains bad – lots of rain and cold conditions.  We 

will always do our utmost to keep school open if we possibly can, but we must assess 

the risk for children and staff travelling to school and subsequent risks once they are in 

school.  It may be necessary to open late, close early or close the school. If we were 

to make such a decision we would contact you by as many means as possible; 

website, email, text and possibly phone.  Therefore, we kindly request that you monitor 

all channels of communication over the coming period of bad weather so that you 

are kept informed of any developments.  It may also be prudent to have a plan for 

who may be able to collect your child if you are unable to do so.   

If you make a decision not to bring your child to school due to the inclement weather, 

you must notify the school as per normal procedure.  A phone call followed by an 

email would be perfect.  

Please ensure children come to school with sufficient warm and waterproof clothing 

(hats, gloves, boots etc.).   

 

Best regards 

The St Levan Team 

 


